
ANNOUNCEMENTS, 06/13/22

• STUDENTS, PLEASE MAKE SURE TO RETURN ANY LIBRARY BOOKS TO MRS. PAULAKIS’S CLASSROOM AS SOON AS POSSIBLE, 
INCLUDING ANY MID-COLUMBIA LIBRARY BOOKS.  THANK YOU!

• BEN FRANKLIN TRANSIT IS OFFERING “YOUTH FREE RIDE” PASSES GOOD JUNE THROUGH NOVEMBER!  WE HAVE THEM
AVAILABLE TO YOU DOWN IN THE FRONT OFFICE.  STOP BY AND SEE MRS. ROJAS AFTER SCHOOL OR DURING LUNCH FOR
YOUR FREE PASS.

• THERE WILL BE A RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE AT DELTA THIS FRIDAY, JUNE 17TH. THE LINK AND QR CODE ARE POSTED
AROUND THE BUILDING IN THE HALLWAYS. DONORS WILL NEED TO SELECT THE DELTA BLOOD DRIVE FROM THE LIST OF
DRIVES IN OUR AREA. THE WHOLE COMMUNITY IS WELCOME TO DONATE AT THIS DRIVE SO PLEASE ENCOURAGE FAMILY, 
NEIGHBORS, AND FRIENDS TO SIGN UP. PARENT PERMISSION SLIPS ARE AVAILABLE FOR THOSE UNDER 18.  GET THEM FOR
YOUR FRIENDS FROM OTHER HIGH SCHOOLS, IF NEEDED.

• CURRENT 10TH GRADE STUDENTS THAT WILL BE PARTICIPATING IN OUR DELTA RUNNING START PROGRAM, PLEASE REPORT
TO ROOM 204 (MRS. BURKE’S ROOM) FOLLOWING THESE ANNOUNCEMENTS TO MEET WITH MRS. MUIR.  THANK YOU!

• PLEASE BE SURE TO WATCH THE DELTA SENATE VIDEO IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING TODAY’S ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
HTTPS://TINYURL.COM/DHSENATE


